
REQUESTS FOR BIDS: ST. JOSEPH MARINA BOAT LAUNCH IMPROVEMENT, PHASE I SITE DEVELOPMENT 
PROJECT The City of Saint Joseph is requesting bids for improvements to the boat launch drive and 
parking lot at the St. Joseph Boat Launch. A pre-bid meeting will be held on Wednesday, August 2, 2023 
at 1:00 pm EST beginning at 282 Anchors Ct, St. Joseph, Michigan 49085 (Adjacent to the project). 
Sealed bids will be received until 1:00 pm EST, August 16, 2023 at Edgewater Resources, LLC, 518 Broad 
St, STE 200, St. Joseph, MI, 49085. Please contact Matthew Derucki at 
mderucki@edgewaterresources.com or visit the Edgewater Resources office for important 
bidder/project information. The contract documents are on file for inspection at the Edgewater 
Resources office, 518 Broad St, STE 200, St. Joseph, MI, 49085. Hard copies may be obtained from the 
Edgewater Resources office for a non-refundable fee of $75.00 for each set of contract documents, a 
digital copy is available free of charge by emailing mderucki@edgewaterresources.com  
  
 Andrew Peters 
 Marina Manager 
 City of St. Joseph 
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